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KURIANSKY NAMES DOI TECHNICAL SUPERVISOR 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 1999 -- EDWARD J. KURIANSKY, Commissioner of the Department of 
Investigation (DOI), today announced the appointment of JACK HOLDER as Supervisor of DOI's technical 
operations. 

Commissioner Kuriansky said, "With more than 30 years' experience in law enforcement and the security 
industry, Mr. Holder will be an invaluable asset to DOI."  

Mr. Holder began his law enforcement career with the New York City Police Department, from which he 
retired as a Detective, Second Grade, in 1985 after twenty years of service. He then worked for over ten years 
as a licensed private investigator and president of his own security firm, Metro Security International, Ltd. 
From 1994 to 1996, he served as Assistant Vice President for Investigations at Professional Security Bureau, 
Ltd., where he lectured extensively, both here and in Canada, on telecommunications fraud. For the past two 
years, Mr. Holder has been Manager of Quality Assurance for the New York City Department of Homeless 
Services, supervising a staff of 30 investigators.  
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